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March 25, 2020 

 

Good afternoon, 

Please see the information from the Puget Sound Chapter, NECA regarding Washington state 
construction projects. 

The attached blog was posted this afternoon.  NECA fully supports the spirit and intent of 
the blog and the Authorization Letter.  However, NECA feels compelled to let contractors 
know that their employees are not required to have or maintain such a letter/pass.  I 
spoke with John Ahlers and he confirmed that he had received numerous requests from 
some of his clients for such a letter or authorization.  That’s why he used the word 
“recommend” in the opening paragraph. 

On another issue, we are still waiting for the Governor’s clarification of “essential 
construction site and construction project”.  We were hoping to have that clarification by 
2 PM.  We understand that more than a few GC’s have notified contractors that their 
jobsites are shut down at least through Friday, to be re-evaluated after any further 
guidance from the Governor’s Office is received. 

NECA will advise contractors as soon as we hear anything. 

Please continue to advise NECA of any jobsite/GC actions that your firm is experiencing. 

As this process continues, NECA will publish more information on the various employee 
and contractor benefits available from State and Federal agencies. 

Thank you 






